



From the Principal's Desk

May 2023

As we begin the month of May our classroom attention is focused on completing the last units of study and solidifying the essential skills and body of knowledge required for your child's grade. This will help to ensure your child's future success. However, we cannot help but look ahead to the end of the school year and the summer holidays. As teachers we know the importance of summer activity for students. For many of our students, English is only experienced, studied and practiced at school. Learning a second language takes many years of on-going study. The break over summer is very long and students who do not engage in study show a regression in skill and knowledge when they return in September.

The summer slump is very real and puts students at a disadvantage when they enter the next grade. Just 15-30 minutes every day can eliminate the slump and ensure that your children are maintaining the skills and concepts they worked so hard to attain over the school year. We do not expect them to learn new material but to practice the skills and concepts they have previously studied. Even watching movies and cartoons in English can help them to retain the language.

Our teachers have sent many activities and ideas home over the school year. Refer to the WhatsApp chats and have your children do a few activities daily from Sunday to Thursday and give them the weekend off to mirror the school week. Studies show that students who engage in study over the extended summer break are ready to tackle the challenges of their new grade right from the day they enter the class. We do appreciate your on-going support. Remember that investing just 15-30 minutes a day can reap long-term dividends for your children.

Ms. Charmaine



EID Holiday

The EID holiday is April 21-25 inclusive. School will resume on Wednesday, April 26th. We will revert to our usual schedule with students arriving at7:30AM and dismissing at 1:30PM.

Fee Payment

Installment fees must be paid by year end in order for us to be able to load your child into his/her new grade and class. Please have your fees paid before classes end on the 8th of June. Your positive response to this request is appreciated.

Reregistration

Thanks to everyone who has recommended our school to family, friends, and colleagues as we are getting a steady stream of new students. We are now requesting that you take a moment to reregister your child to ensure a placement for him/her. A quick call to Ms. Dua'a or Ms. Ghadeer will guarantee your child's seat.

Class Organization

As we move into May, I will be doing class placements for the next school year. If you have any special requests, please contact me on or before the 15th of May. Once a class is full, it will not be possible to accommodate your request.

Swimming Classes

Swimming classes will resume on Wednesdays and Thursdays. The schedule will be sent after EID. Please confirm your child's participation with his/her classroom teacher. If your child did not swim in the last session and would like to join now, please contact Ms. Ghadeer for the permission slip.





Reading Week - April 30 - May 4

We have many events planned that include assemblies, presentations, guest readers, DEAR time, and a character costume parade to name a few. We do hope that some of you will step forward to be guest readers to help us promote the love of reading. Your reading can be in English or in Arabic. Please contact your child's teacher if you are available on May 1st or 2nd and book a time to read to your child's class.

Parent Engagement Sessions

Our final Parent engagement sessions for all grades but KG2 (they are busy with graduation) will commence the week of May 21-25. Detailed information will be forthcoming.

Crazy Hat Day & Yellow

We will host crazy hat day on Thursday, May 11th so that it does not interfere with reading week. Subsequently yellow day will follow the next week - Thursday, May 18th.

DAS Cares

Thank you all for your generous donations. We were able to fill many bags and share your gifts with a great many people in need.

Upcoming Events:

Apr. 21-24 - EID Al-Fitr

Apr. 25 - School Resumes

Apr. 30-May 4 - Reading Week

May 11 - Crazy Hat Day

May 18 - Yellow Day

May 21-25 - Parent Engagement Sessions



Celebrating Talent

Be sure to check out our Instagram page for our latest pics and videos!



مايو 2023

مع بداية شهر مايو، يتركز اهتمامنا في الفصول على إكمال الوحدات الدراسية الأخيرة وترسيخ المهارات الأساسية والمعرفة المطلوبة لفصل طفلك. سيساعد هذا على ضمان نجاح طفلك في المستقبل. ومع ذلك، لايسعنا إلا أن نتطلع إلى نهاية العام الدراسي والعطلة الصيفية. كمعلمين نحن نعلم أهمية النشاط الصيفي للطلاب. بالنسبة للعديد من طلابنا، فإن اللغة الإنجليزية تكون من المعلمين والممارسة في المدرسة فقط. يستغرق تعلم لغة ثانية سنوات عديدة من الدراسة المستمرة. فترة العطلة الصيفية طويلة جداً والطلاب الذين لا يشاركون في مراجعة الدراسة يظهرون تراجعاً في المهارات والمعرفة عند عودتهم في سبتمبر.

الركود الصيفي موجود فعلاً ويجعل الطلاب في حالة تراجع عندما يدخلون الصف التالي. يمكن أن نواجه هذا التراجع بمجرد قضاء 15-30 دقيقة يومياً كي تضمن أن أطفالك يحافظون على المهارات والمفاهيم التي عملوا بجهد لتحقيقها خلال العام الدراسي. لا نتوقع منهم تعلم مواضيع جديدة ولكن أن يمارسوا المهارات والمفاهيم التي سبق دراستها. حتى مشاهدة الأفلام والرسوم المتحركة باللغة الإنجليزية يمكن أن يساعدهم في مراجعة اللغة.

أرسل معلمونا العديد من الأنشطة والأفكار إلى المنزل خلال العام الدراسي. يمكنك الرجوع إلى محادثات الواتس آب والطلب من أطفالك القيام ببعض الأنشطة يومياً من الأحد إلى الخميس ومنحهم عطلة نهاية أسبوع وكأنه أسبوع دراسي. تشير الدراسات إلى أن الطلاب الذين ينشغلون في الدراسة خلال العطلة الصيفية يكونون على مستعدون لصفهم الجديد مباشرة من اليوم الأول للعام الدراسي الجديد. نحن نقدر دعمك المستمر. تذكر أن الاستثمار في طفلك من 15- 30 دقيقة يومياً يمكن أن تجني ثماره على المدى البعيد لأجل طفلك.

الأستاذة شار مين



عطلة العيد

إجازة العيد ستبدأ من 21-25 أبريل. تستأنف الدراسة يوم الأربعاء 26 أبريل. سنعود إلى جدولنا المعتاد سيكون وصول الطلاب في الساعة 7:30 صباحاً والانصراف الساعة 1:30.

دفع الرسوم

يجب دفع الرسوم الدراسية بحلول نهاية العام حتى نتمكن من نقل طفلك إلى صفه/ صفها الجديد. يرجى دفع الرسوم الخاصة بك قبل انتهاء العام في الثامن من يونيو. نقدر استجابتك لهذا الطلب.

إعادة التسجيل

شكراً لكل من أوصى بمدر ستنا للعائلة والأصدقاء والزملاء لأننا نحصل على تسجيل من الطلاب الجدد. نطلب منك إعادة تسجيل طفلك لضمان الحصول على مكان له / لها. مكالمة للأستاذة دعاء أو الأستاذة غدير ستضمن مقعد طفلك

تنظيم الصفوف

مع بداية شهر مايو، سأقوم بتجهيز قائمة الأسماء لفصول العام الدراسي القادم. إذا كان لديك أي طلبات خاصة يرجى إبلاغي في أو قبل 15 مايو. بمجرد تجهيز القائمة لن يكون من الممكن تلبية رغبتك.

فصول السباحة

تستأنف دروس السباحة يومي الأربعاء والخميس، سيتم إرسال الجدول بعد العيد. يرجى تأكيد مشاركة أبنك مع مدرس الفصل. إذا لم يشارك أبنك في الفصل الماضي ويرغب في الإنضمام الآن، يرجى التواصل مع الأستاذة غدير للحصول على نسخة من الموافقة.

أسبوع القراءة 30 أبريل - 4 مايو

لدينا العديد من الأحداث المخطط لها والتي تشمل التجمعات، العروض التقديمية، القراء الضيوف ووقت أترك كل شي وأقرأ وأزياء تنكرية على سبيل المثال. نأمل أن يكون بعضكم قراء ضيوف لمساعدتنا في تعزيز حب القراءة. يمكنك القراءة باللغة الإنجليزية أو العربية. يرجى التواصل مع معلمة ابنك في حال كنت تريد الانضمام في 1 أو 2 مايو وحجز موعداً للقراءة في فصل أبنك.

جلسات المشاركة

ستكون جلسات مشاركة أولياء الأمور الأخيرة لجميع الصفوف باستثناء رياض الأطفال المرحلة الثانية (سيكونون مشغولين بالتجهيز لحفل التخرج)، ستكون الجلسات في الأسبوع الموافق 21 - 25 مايو. سنقوم بإرسال معلومات تفصيلية لاحقاً.

يوم القبعة الغريبة واليوم الأصفر

سيكون يوم القبعة الغريبة يوم الخميس 11 مايو حتى لا يتعارض مع أسبوع القراءة. سيتبع ذلك اليوم الأصفر في الأسبوع الذي يليه بتاريخ 18 مايو.

دار السلام تهتم

شكراً لكم جميعاً على تبر عاتكم السخية. تمكنا من ملء العديد من الصناديق ومشاركة تبر عاتكم مع عدد كبير من المحتاجين

الأحداث القادمة



أبريل 21 - 24 – عيد الفطر

أبريل 25 - بدء الدوام المدرسي

أبريل 30 - مايو 4 -أسبوع القراءة

مايو 11 – يوم القبعة الغريبة

مايو 18 – اليوم الأصفر

مايو 21- 25 - جلسات مشاركة أولياء الأمور



الاحتفال بالموهبة

تأكد من مراجعة صفحة الأنستغرام الخاصة بنا للحصول على أحدث الصور ومقاطع الفيدبو الخاصة بنا!

